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Dear Department of Energy:
I strongly oppose the extension request by Mexico Pacific Limited LLC for the
Saguaro Energía project.
This project would massively pollute (33 million tons of CO2 annually), threaten
unique Gulf of California ecosystems, affect indigenous peoples without adequate
consultation, and perpetuate fossil fuel dependence when we urgently need energy
transition.
I request that you DENY this extension and promote renewable energy alternatives
instead.
Respectfully,
Ivan Sawyer

********************************************************************
This message does not originate from a known Department of Energy email system.
Use caution if this message contains attachments, links or requests for information.

*******************************************************************




